
 

Welcome to the network  

Dear SPP-colleagues, 

Welcome to the spp-network and to our first newsletter. We would like to keep you up to date with 

the latest research highlights and developments within Radiomics: next generation of biomedical 

imaging. We look forward to your comments and suggestions. In today's edition we report on the 

latest meetings,and announce interesting calls and events. We hope you enjoy reading this issue. 

Your coordination team 
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Kick-off-Meeting 2019 

The Priority Program (SPP2177) „Radiomics- Next Generation of Biomedical Imaging”, coordinated 

by Prof. Dr. Fabian Bamberg, had its kick-off-meeting on 16. & 17. December 2019 in Freiburg with 

more than 60 participants. 

The kick-off event officially initiated the program and served as a first forum to enhance 

collaboration and synergies between the 17 funded projects in the field of Artificial Intelligence, 

Deep-Learning and Radiomics in Biomedical Imaging. All projects represented a spectrum of 

translational research in this emerging and highly relevant research area.The framework of the 

SPP-coordination comprises a number of networking opportunities, workshops and gender equality 

measures also to support young researchers to foster the science along the way. The program 

committee and project office look forward to the next three years of top-level research and to an 

exciting time together. 

The first workshop successfully held in Freiburg  

On 13.February 2020 the first workshop “medical informatics initiative” was held with more than 

30 participants. 

Given the clearly indicated need at the Kick-off symposium, the workshop was organized by the 

team of the coordination office at the medical center of Freiburg in collaboration with the initiators 

Prof. Dr. Jürgen Hesser, PD Dr. Klaus Maier-Hein and Prof. Dr. Heinz-Peter Schlemmer. 

Main topics that were covered include general opportunities and challenges in Artificial Intelligence 

/ Radiomics in imaging, the envisioned interaction in a joint-imaging-platform (i.e. DKTK or NORA), 

and synergies with the medical informatics initiative as a cross-project communication area. 



 

Several SPP project members joined the very fruitful discussions in Freiburg and it became evident 

that there is the strong need and high potential of joining efforts in order to advance the particular 

projects but also the entire field in biomedical translational imaging research. 

 

Important announcements 

Events 2020 

   

26th & 27th MARCH 2020  
 

3. MIRACUM Symposium 

01 Oktober 2020 

Workshop “Arroganz training® 

für weibliche Führungskräfte”  

Medical Center – University of Freiburg 

www.miracum.org/events/symposium-2020/ 

Registration: You can register here until  

20th March! 

Dr. Peter Modler in Freiburg 

Further information coming soon! 

Registration Note: only for female  

members! 

 

Calls 2020 

Shortly you will receive via E-Mail further information to our upcoming calls: 
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